
Allison Brown

Superintendent of Schools

September 8, 2023

Dear Roslyn Families,

The first week of school is always a time of anticipation and adjustment for students, faculty, and staff.
This year was no exception, and I am thrilled to report that it has been a resounding success. The energy and
enthusiasm I have witnessed throughout our schools have been truly inspiring.

Our dedicated administrators, teachers, and support staff have worked tirelessly to create safe, welcom-
ing, and engaging learning environments for our students to return to, and I want to extend my heartfelt
thanks to them for their steadfast commitment to our students’ success.

I am also immensely proud of our students. Their enthusiasm for learning and their willingness to chal-
lenge themselves is a testament to their character and determination.

Our parents and guardians have played a crucial role in this success as well. Thank you for entrusting
us with the education and well-being of your children.

Once again, thank you for your continued support and partnership. I look forward to the many achieve-
ments and successes that this school year will bring.

Sincerely,

Allison Brown
Superintendent of School


